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22nd September 2023 
 

Dear Parent(s) and Carer(s) 
 
As we come to the end of yet another busy week, and finally being settled into the first term of this 
academic year, the continued positivity and hard-work from all pupils has been outstanding.  
 
We are ending the week on a high as we take part in ‘Jeans for Genes’ day. All pupils were able to come in 
their Jeans today to show their support.  
 

  
 
As part of the ‘Jeans for Genes’ day, pupils were 
asked to contribute either a raffle prize or cake, to 
our Macmillan Coffee morning which is taking 
place next Friday, the 29th September between 
11am – 1pm. Everyone is welcome and we hope 
to see you there. Our last Macmillan Coffee 
Morning was unforgettable and raised lots of 
money for charity.  
 
 
I would like to wish everyone a lovely, restful 
weekend and we will see everyone bright and early on Monday morning.  
 
 
 
Mrs Hazelwood 
  


